Terrence P. Morris, Esq. Law Offices of Terrence P. Morris LLC 57 Elm Road Newton, MA 02460 617 202-9132

August 13, 2018

By electronic transmission: dolson@newtonma.gov
David A. Olson, Clerk of the Board
City of Newton
1000 Commonwealth Avenue
Newton, MA 02459

Re: 189-193 Adams Street Petition #137-18

Extension of Time

Dear David:

I understand that reconsideration of the vote taken by the City Council on the above-referenced matter at its last meeting on July 10, 2018 is slated to be taken up at tonight's Council meeting. In the event that reconsideration is approved and the matter sent back to the Land Use Committee, I believe that the time within which the Council must act on this matter by statute will expire before the next meeting. Accordingly, please accept this request of the petitioner to extend the time for action by the City Council until October 16, 2108.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Terrence P. Morris

Terrence P. Morris

Cc: via email

Councilor Gregory Schwartz, Chairman Shawna Sullivan, Acting Clerk of Committee Newton City Clerk
2018 AUG 15 AN IO: 1